Public Consultation

Carrickmacross Town Public Realm and Economic Plan

We are delighted to inform you that the Project Team for the preparation of a Public Realm
and Economic Plan for Carrickmacross has been appointed and consists of sector leading
Planners, Architects/Urban Designers/Landscape Architects, Conservation Architects,
Transport Planners and Engineers. The purpose of the Public Realm and Economic Plan is
to plan for the most effective presentation, management and development of Car-
rickmacross’ public realm as well as it’s economic assets and the opportunities these pre-
sent.

We Want To Hear Your Views

Tuesday 6™ March 2018 from 7.00pm to 9.00pm at The
Shirley Arms Hotel, Carrickmacross.

The Project Team and Monaghan County Council would like to invite you to an information
session and workshop where those attending will have an opportunity to gain an under-
standing of the project brief, express their views and be part of a highly interactive event.
The event will be in the format of a 1 hour round table discussion, with 8/10 people and a
facilitator at each table, the purpose of which is to capture everyone’s ideas and views.

We are eager to not only engage with those living, working and employed in the study area
but also those people residing in the wider Town, businesses in the area, visitors etc.

We look forward to meeting you on the evening
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